Sarah Bessell

UDP Programme Officer

Monmouthshire County Council

First Floor

County Hall

Cwmbran

Torfaen

NP44 2XH








14 March 2005

Dear Sarah

Agreed Changes to the Pre-Inquiry Changes UDP

Please find enclosed HBF representations regarding the above changes. Should you wish to discuss any of the issues raised in greater detail please contact me at the address below.

Yours sincerely,

Lynda Healy

Regional Planner - Wales

